
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 
August 4, 2020 

 
The Police Department has notified the Town that there will be 
census takers in New Marlborough beginning this week. These 
people will only be contacting those that have not sent in their 

2020 census yet. They will not ask to come into your home and 
will have an identification badge and a black briefcase.  

 
The rate for New Marlborough is only at 41.3%. The higher the 

rate of return will determine the amount of state and federal 
monies that will be available to our Town. Please take the time to 

speak with them and complete the questionnaire. 


